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Lehigh Valley Dual Language 


Charter School
Notice of Non-discrimination
As an equal rights and opportunities agency, the Lehigh Valley Dual Language Charter School will not discriminate in its educational programs, activities, or employment practices on the basis of race, color, national creed, age, sex, ancestry, union membership, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, disability, or because the employee is a victim of a violent crime (including crimes involving domestic violence). 
Announcement of this policy is in accordance with state and federal laws, including Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504.

For more information or to report a complaint, contact the Office of the CEO/COO at 610-419-3120.
A copy of School Board Policies relating to the Nondiscrimination can be found in the Policies and Procedures manual in the following policies:

· Student Bullying and Harassment
· Sexual Harassment – Employees and Students
· Non-Discrimination or Harassment
· Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973
